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No School

Student Half Day/Last
Day of School

No School/Teacher PD

https://www.facebook.com/Duncan-Lake-Middle-School-109718950785816
https://powerschool.calschools.org/public/home.html
https://www.calschools.org/schools/duncan-lake-ms/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRA46_91JWYEw-cRDIRJuW8lLjBjfINJ_UwO3Tp5BlHuRASg/viewform


*5/27 - Memorial Day/No School

*5/30 - 8th Grade Field Trip

*5/31 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL/Student 1/2 Day/Records Day

8th Grade Promotion

Save the
dates!

The end of the school year is quickly approaching! Caledonia Community Schools are
unable to keep medication over the summer, this includes inhalers, Epi-pens, other

emergency medications, and all over-the-counter (OTC) medication. If your child has
medication at school, please make arrangements to pick up your child’s medication(s)

before or on the last day of the school (May 31). If you are unable to pick up the
medication prior to school ending and need to make special arrangements to pick up

the medications, please call the school prior to the end of the school year to make these
arrangements. The school cannot allow your child to bring the medication home (unless

noted on consent form as self-carry) or allow anyone but a parent/guardian to pick it
up. Many of these medications are expensive and the school is required to dispose of

any medication that is not picked up, so please make arrangements to pick up your
child’s medication as soon as possible. All medications will be disposed of on Friday,

June 7th.

Medication Pick-Up



Anyone can report tips on criminal
activities or potential harm directed

at students, school employees, or
schools. Tips can be submitted 24

hours a day, 7 days a week.
Call: 8-555-OK2SAY

Text: OK2SAY
Email: OK2SAY@mi.gov

Download App for iPhone/Android

Caledonia Community Schools would like to inform all parents and guardians about
the  post-graduation opportunities informational packet for all students enrolled in

any of grades 8-12 in the school district. 

https://www.calschools.org/community/community-events-flyers/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063991636555
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063991636555
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
https://pathfinder.mitalent.org/resources
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/
https://pathfinder.mitalent.org/resources
https://pathfinder.mitalent.org/resources


DLMS PTO Board Members 2023-2024

April Boyd & Kiley Radel, Co-Presidents
Lena Bouwens, Secretary

Michelle Backhus, Treasurer 

If you need to reach out to the PTO board, the email
address is: DuncanLakePTO@calschools.org



We are looking for period products (liners, pads, and
tampons)! Please drop off in the main office at DLMS.

 Donations will be used to stock DLMS bathrooms. 
Now through May 27th!

period product driveperiod product drive

Thank you to our DLMS PTO for the wonderful treats dropped
off last week during Teacher Appreciation Week! 



The High School Athletic Department will be hosting an
Athletic Physical night on May 29, 2024, in the Aux Gym.

Cost is $30.00 per athlete (cash and check only).



DLMS ATHLETICS
In order to participate on a school-sponsored sports team, your student-athlete must
be registered on Final Forms. If you were registered for the 2022-23 school year, you

will need to review your information and update as needed for the 2023-24 school
year. You will also need to sign the forms for the 2023-24 school year. An updated

athletic physical (signed and dated by the physician on or after 4/15/2023) will also
need to be uploaded in order for your student-athlete to be cleared to try out and/or

participate on school-sponsored teams. 



DLMS ATHLETICS

All athletes are also
required to have a
completed Athletic

Physical uploaded on                                        
                 as well. This
physical needs to be

completed, signed and
dated by the physician on

or after April 15, 2023. 

Payment for athletics is not
required until after the 1st

scheduled competition. You will
be notified by                        when
payment is due. At this point you

will have 1 week to pay. If
payment is not received within

this 1 week window, your child will
not be able to continue

participating until payment is
received.

All student-athletes are required to be registered in our online athletic registration
program. We are partnered with                    , an online forms and data management
service.                    allows you to complete and sign athletic participation forms for
your students online. The most exciting news is that                     saves data from

season-to-season and year-to-year, meaning that you will never need to enter the
same information twice! You will review your information once per school year to
verify the information is correct and sign the forms (if you have registered your
athlete before). Using                     is a one-stop-shop for the entire registration

process.  On the Athletics homepage, you will see a link for the "Parent Playbook"
which gives you step by step instructions through the registration process. The
registration link is: https://caledonia-mi.finalforms.com. Registration for all

school sponsored athletic teams for the 2023-2024 school year will be open on
June 5.

https://caledonia-mi.finalforms.com/


DLMS ARTS
WHAT'S GOING ON IN     ARTS

Thank you for supporting our
students and the arts at Duncan

Lake this year!



UPDATE STUDENT
TRANSPORTATION

PREFERENCES
Fill out transportation preferences for the

2024-2025 school year

Find the form at
www.calschools.org

Questions? Contact the Caledonia Transportation Department

Even if your child will not be
riding the bus next year, we

ask that you complete at
least the first 5 questions on

the Transportation
Preference Form found on

our website. 

Deadline: June 28, 2024
A form must be submitted for each student. 

https://www.calschools.org/departments/transportation/
https://www.calschools.org/departments/transportation/
https://www.calschools.org/departments/transportation/


We have an amazing community that provides a variety of opportunities for our
students that extend beyond the walls of the classroom. If you are looking to find
out more about events and opportunities in our community, follow our website
or the Community Section of our app to stay updated. 

EVENTS/FLYERS
COMMUNITY

PROCESS

SUBSCRIBE

SUBMIT A FLYER

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

OUR

Community flyers will be posted
on our website and pushed out
to our app for families to view
upcoming events and
community information.

The district accepts submissions
from non-profit organizations of
non-curricular flyers that have a
social, recreational, or
educational value for students

Follow the Community Section
on our app, or subscribe to be
notified by email on our website.

WWW.CALSCHOOLS.ORG/COMMUNITY/COMMUNITY-EVENTS-FLYERS
WE'RE DIGITAL!

http://www.calschools.org/community/community-events-flyers
http://www.calschools.org/community/community-events-flyers

